Chairman Warren Stolp called the meeting of the Town of Nashwauk to order on Tuesday, October 14, 2014 at 7:00 PM in the Cloverdale Hall Members present: Warren Stolp, Jeffrey Ekholm, Karine Woodman and Amber Goss. Members absent: Larry Laakso. 
A motion was made by Ekholm and seconded by Stolp to approve the Treasurer’s report as read. Total receipts were $219,231.66. Total disbursements $93,604.59. Total ending balance for the month was $779,899.07. There was a missing transfer for $11,125.00 and report was approved with changes. This changes receipts to $230,356.66 and disbursements to $104,729.59 with ending balance remaining the same. Motion carried unanimously.
A motion made by Stolp seconded by Ekholm to approve the clerk’s minutes of the last regular meeting. Motion carried unanimously. 
A motion made by Ekholm and seconded by Stolp to approve and pay all claims presented to the board for payment. Motion carried unanimously.
OLD BUSINESS:
1. Carissa McIIwain was absent to discuss the Greenway Recreation Board, therefore no report was given. 

2. Brian Ekholm gave an update on the Town Hall Committee. Blandin Foundation awarded $50K. They are currently still applying for more grants with IRRRB and have spoken to Essar. Dick from CRD attended and gave an update. He said IRRRB changed fund guidelines for reimbursements. He will be dropping off the IRRRB application the next day and needed approvals and signatures. He also talked about their meeting with Essar. 
*Motion by Ekholm, seconded by Stolp to approve the application for grants from IRRRB. Motion carried unanimously. 

3. Hipsag gave an update on firewood pricing. He got 3 prices. Reger & Scheff didn’t have any to sell. John Ripponen had a mix of birch and maple for $90 per cord. 
*Motion by Stolp, seconded by Ekholm to approve the purchase of 12 cords at $90 per cord from John Ripponen. Motion carried unanimously.

4. No other old business was brought forward for discussion.
NEW BUSINESS
1. *Motion by Stolp, seconded by Ekholm to approve Resolution 1-2014. Motion carried unanimously. Yays – Stolp, Ekholm. Nays – none.
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2. A discussion was held regarding the donation requests from NKHS Bands and City of Nashwauk Halloween Party. No action was taken on NKHS Bands request.
*Motion by Stolp, seconded by Ekholm to give $200 to the City of Nashwauk Halloween Party. Motion carried unanimously.

3. A discussion was held regarding the tires for the dump truck. Tires can be switched from the Tandem to new dump truck and Iron Range Tire can do that for $400.00.

4. Discussion was held regarding the cutting edges for snow removal. This is needed for both the grader and the dump truck. It was be $650.00 for all new blades from Pit & Quarry.
*Motion by Ekholm, seconded by Stolp to approve the purchase of blades for $650.00 from Pit & Quarry. Motion carried unanimously.

5. Correspondence 
a. ICTA meeting minutes
b. Greenway Rec Board meeting minutes
c. Notice of Public Hearing MN PUCU
d. Enbridge important pipeline safety information for your emergency organization

6. Dusterhoft mentioned a few mailbox issues. Discussed mailbox heights for snowplowing.

With no further business to discuss, a motion was made by Stolp and seconded by Ekholm to adjourn at 7:47 PM. Motion carried unanimously. 
The next regular meeting will be on Tuesday, November 11, 2014 at 7:00 PM in the Cloverdale Hall. 
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